
 

 

  
 

 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF  

LOCAL DEVELOPMENT DOCUMENTS 

 
 
PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 & THE TOWN AND COUNTRY 
PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2012, AS AMENDED 
 
In accordance with Regulation 27 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012, as amended (the Regulations), Hertfordshire County Council 
has formally withdrawn the following Development Plan Documents: 
 

• Hertfordshire Minerals Local Plan Proposed Submission January 2019 

• Hertfordshire Waste Local Plan Consultation Draft January 2021 
 
In accordance with Regulation 15 of the Regulations, Hertfordshire County Council has also 
formally withdrawn the following Supplementary Planning Document: 
 

• Hertfordshire Waste Facilities Design Guide SPD January 2021 Draft Document 
 
The provision for the withdrawal of these Local Development Documents is set out in 
Section 22 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004. The resolution to withdraw 
these Local Development Documents was made by Full Council on 14 December 2021. 
 
For more information regarding the withdrawal of these Local Development Documents, 
please view the Council’s website at hertfordshire.gov.uk/mwlp or direct your query to: 
 
MineralsandWaste@hertfordshire.gov.uk  
 
01992 556227 (office hours are 9am – 5pm) 
 
Minerals and Waste Planning Policy Team 
Spatial Planning Unit (CHN216) 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
Hertford, SG13 8DN 
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